









Rowena Newsletter





Monday 2nd January Bank Holiday - School Closed Tuesday 3rd January

Training Day - School Closed

Wednesday 4th January Sam's Safari - Y2 Workshops

Wednesday 4th January School Reopens

School Closes for Half Term

Monday 20th February School Reopens

Tuesday 21st February Granny Norbag Visit

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday - School Closed Coronation of the King

Nursery

This week in Nursery the children enjoyed a lovely 'Winter Walk' this week around the school grounds. When they got back to Nursery Lenny and Penny, the cheeky elves, had made a huge mess!



Reception (Classes 1 & 2)

The children in Reception had an amazing time this week completing many different Christmas crafts. Their favourite activity was creating their very own 'Rowena Reindeer'! Merry Christmas everyone!







Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5)

Year 1 have enjoyed their festive week of fun! The children especially enjoyed participating in Christmas Crafts day where they created some beautiful Christmas trees and an adorable Rudolph made from a pinecone. They were very excited to take their lovely creations home!







Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8)

This children in Year 2 have loved spending time in the role play areas this week. They enjoyed dressing up and acting out scenes from the Christmas story.





Messages from Mrs Benton

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the year and we hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas and a very happy New Year!



Safeguarding

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are DBS checked.

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.



